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Now there’s a place  
to report online crime
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REPORT.  PROTECT.  PREVENT. 
Every year thousands of Australians fall victim to online crimes such as scams, hacking and credit card fraud.  

Now there’s a website where you can securely report online crime and learn how to better protect yourself.  

It’s called the ACORN, a new national policing initiative to fight online crime. 

Reporting is simple and quick. Go to  acorn.gov.au


